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John Scally

From: John Scally
Sent: 08 March 2024 16:40
To: 'minister.ryan@decc.gov.ie'
Subject: PRESCRIBED AUTHORITY NOTICE UNDER SECTIONS 175 and 177AE OF THE 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT ACT 2000 (AS AMENDED) 
Attachments: Consultation Letter - DECC.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please find attached Notice in relation to in relation to: 
 
Planning Application to An Bord Pleanála for approval under Sections 175 and 177AE of the 

Planning and Development Act 2000 (as amended) and the Planning and Development Regulations 

2001 (as amended) 

 
Notice is hereby given that Cavan County Council proposes to seek approval from An Bord Pleanála for 

the development of a Cavan Regional Sports Campus on Lands southwest of Cavan Town, west of Royal 

School and Breffni Park, Kilnavara / Lurganboy / Creighan / Rosscolgan, Cavan.  

 

If you have any queries regarding the attached Notice, please do not hestate to contact me.  

 
Kind Regards, 
 
John Scally  
Senior Planner  
Msci  MRTPI 
  
M.07706494803 
A: Suite 1, Bamford House, 91-93 Saintfield Road, Belfast,  BT8 7HL  
www.carlinplanning.com 

 
 
 


